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Dear IHSAA, 

On behalf of Priest River Lamanna Junior/Senior High School, we are requesting written permission 
to utilize our school-owned protective equipment for an upcoming camp/clinic, in accordance with Rule 
17-1-4 of IHSAA regulations.

In compliance with the rule, we are submitting the following details for your consideration: 

 The request is being submitted by the trustees of the school as required.
 The camp/clinic will take place from Tuesday July 22nd to Thursday July 24th & Monday

July 28th to Thursday July 31st, during which we will utilize the school’s protective equipment
for a period of seven days within the ten-day period.

 We recognize that IHSAA-sponsored catastrophic insurance provides no coverage for this
activity, and that all liabilities rest solely with the school, the camp, or the clinic.

We appreciate your attention to this request and look forward to your approval.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


